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YEAR 6 NEWSLETTER  

Terms 3 and 4 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Topics for the Term 

Please see the attached sheet for a summary curriculum topic map of what will be covered 

over the next two terms.   

 

PE  

If your child is in school, please ensure their PE kit is in school at all times. We have a 

cricket coach from Kent Crickets ‘Chance to Shine’ programme working with us on a 

Monday during Term 3, but we will also be doing class PE on Wednesdays.  

 

Please ensure children with shoulder length hair or longer have their hair tied back. If your 

child has pierced ears, their earrings will need to be removed in these sessions.  

 

Trips/Experience Days 

We are looking forward to the residential trip in May, which at the moment, is still set to go 

ahead. If you have any questions, please get in touch with the school to book a telephone 

appointment with Mr. Saint. 

 

Collecting your child 

At the end of the school day your child will be taken to the main playground. The children 

are instructed to remain with school staff until they see the adult responsible for collecting 

them. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 
Homework  

Homework will be set on Teams every Thursday, due in the following Thursday.  

 

Times Tables  

Please ensure that your children continue to practice their Times Tables. Here is the link 

for TT Rockstars: www.ttrockstars.com  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Peal and Miss Jenkins  

Year 6 teachers 

 

  

http://www.ttrockstars.com/

